
October 9, 2010 Picnic/Meeting 

The weather was perfect and many families enjoyed the afternoon at the 
neighborhood park to learn more about the Association business, to receive 
information from our community liaison officer, Markus Smith, with KCPD, 
and to enjoy a meal.  Thanks go out to 
Becky Freeman for the entertainment 
and to Nancy Flynn, and Steve and Linda 
Espeer for organizing and setting up for 
the meeting and picnic.   

 

The bounce house and the cotton 
candy machine rented for the 
afternoon were quite a hit with the 
kids.   

 


